
Australia Post should be reducing its postal services prices, rather than raising them. With a 
booming population, surely more people are using the postal service, especially at peak times like 
Christmas. If anything, prices should go down to 50 cents, and Australia Post should start 
SATURDAY deliveries in urban areas. 
 
NO to the price increase. We all have to economise when the budget is tight, so let AP follow 
suite. 
 


